
Dear Parents, 

 We all are happy to be in school after a short break and it is a great pleasure 

to put the offline classes on after the pandemic. 

 However, we all are facing heat wave due to global warming as a result 

students are facing difficulties to cope with it. Keeping this in mind we have 

decided to keep the school closed from 18th of April to 22nd of April 2023. All 

these classes will be compensated in every following Saturdays. Your kind co-

operation in this regard will be a great help to the students. 

 

 


